PTA MONDAY MINUTES

December 11, 2017

A big thank you to all that attended our Wine & Sign Event last Thursday at Raymour &

Flanigan’s. A great time was had by all! Over $1000 was raised and proceeds will
be donated to buy gifts for Children & Family Services as well as a Science/Math event at
School!!

o [EVERY FRIDAY IN DECEMBER ROCKY’s @ Eastern Hills Mall, is giving the PTA

goes back to the Country Parkway PTA. Show the
flyer http://www.countryparkwaypta.my-
pta.org/Content/22 581 /Files//RockysFlyer.pdf and mention you are supporting
the Country Parkway PTA to your waiter when purchasing food. Please go to the front
desk when recharging or purchasing new gameplay cards.

Are you holiday shopping on Amazon??? Register and shop with Amazon Smile and help the PTA by going
to:

https://smile.amazon.com/ Then select PTA New York Congress 19-257 Country
Parkway PTA as your charity of choice (Amazon will donate a portion of your
purchase back to us at no extra cost to you!!!)**We‘ve already raised $106.00
sinc e November ‘17 just from people using this option! Let’s keep it going!
Thanks so much for your support!*

«Need help remembering when events are, when to wear spirit wear, or keeping
deadlines? Join us on Remind!! Add the Remind app and join the "Country Parkway
PTA" Group. We will send you occasional reminders to help you remember!

PTA Business Memberships are now available! Purchase a $50 Business Membership via the
PTA website membership link http://countryparkwaypta.ch2v.com/content.asp?PagelD=6 (email us a
copy of your business card to jzimolong@msn.com and |.hales95@gmail.com (type “business
card” in the subject field) and we will add your business card to our PTA Website as well as the last
page of our PTA newsletter. This is a great opportunity for you to advertise your business!)

Next PTA Meeting is January 10 at 7PM in Commons!



A printable word document of the weekly Monday Minutes can be found under the Membership Tab on our
website at http://countryparkwaypta.ch2v.com

If you have questions or would like an item added to Monday Minutes, please contact Lynne
Hales




